
Dear Families, 
 
The Grandview Middle School Book Club excited to announce our next meeting! If you’ve never checked us 
out; we’d love to have you. We meet once per quarter to discuss a book, participate in book-related activities, 
enjoy some snacks, and meet new friends. Book club is a great way for families to connect over literature. 
Everyone is welcome, so get your hands on a copy of the book and start reading!  
 
There are several copies in the Grandview Library, but you can also use the Hennepin County Library or other 
resources to find the book.  Please come prepared to discuss this terrific novel!  
 
When:  Tuesday, March 10, 2020 
Where: Grandview Library 
Time:  6:30-8:00 p.m. 
 
Book to Be Discussed: ​Blackbird Fly​ by Erin Entrada Kelly 

 

Apple has always felt a little different from her classmates. She and her mother 

moved to Louisiana from the Philippines when she was little, and her mother 

still cooks Filipino foods and chastises Apple for becoming “too American.” 

When Apple’s friends turn on her and everything about her life starts to seem 

weird and embarrassing, Apple turns to music. If she can just save enough to 

buy a guitar and learn to play, maybe she can change herself. It might be the 

music that saves her… or it might be her two new friends, who show her how 

special she really is.  

 
Please help us with our planning and RSVP by March 9th using the link below.  We look forward to seeing you 
on March 10th! 
 
Sign Up Here  
 
Contact us with any questions you may have. 
 
Thanks, 
Ali LaLonde and Katie Seehusen 
 
lalondea@westonka.k12.mn.us 
seehusenk@westonka.k12.mn.us 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeFJNhf5bVr9OXm1ldIsO_-X7EG2LnWKkTJuw3xB2ogSBEWjg/viewform
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